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9 March 2020 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Staffing in Class 4 
 
I am writing to let you know that Miss Hunter-Purvis and Mrs Green will be returning from Maternity Leave 
on Monday 30th March 2020. With effect from this date, they will job-sharing the teaching of Class 4 for the 
remainder of the academic year. 
 
Miss Hunter-Purvis will teach Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning whilst Mrs Green will teach 
Wednesday afternoon, Thursday and Friday. 
 
I know the children are very excited about Miss HP and Mrs Green returning to work and are looking 
forward to having them as their permanent teachers for the rest of the year. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Bolter for her hard work and dedication to the class over 
the last three months – I’m sure this is not the last we will see of her in our school! 
 
I do appreciate that this year has been unsettling for some of the children and has put some of our staff 
under additional pressure and hope that we can now move forward in a very positive way. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
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